
We are looking for teachers
who are neurodivergent* (has
a learning disability or ADHD)

who use technology with
students in their classrooms.

Are you a teacher
who has a 

learning disability
or ADHD?

csee1@students.towson.edu

Please contact the principal
investigator, Christine See,

Doctoral Student at 
Towson University

WHAT WE NEED
FROM YOU:
Complete a short questionnaire
on demographics and technology
use
Attend a Zoom session (about 90
minutes) with a small group of
teachers who are neurodivergent
Answer questions on your
experience, beliefs, and feelings
about using technology in your
classroom

GET A $25 AMAZON
GIFT CARD FOR
PARTICIPATING

Using technology with students
Support to use technology
Emerging technologies

The purpose of this study is to
explore the feelings and beliefs of
teachers who are neurodivergent on:


